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most race cars have switched to a methanol based, or ethanol based fuel.  lead 

based fuels are outdated. those of us with race car knowledge see this for exactly 

what it is.  its an attack on our race tracks.  we've seen it time and time again, this 

isn't new.  this is simply an attempt to shut down PIR, and i honestly have no idea 

why such a concept would be entertained.  leave our race tracks alone!!!! 


